
From: Linda W. Meadows <lmeadowsz4@windstream.net>  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 11:36 AM 
To: Faye Hughes <Faye.Hughes@cookcountyga.us> 
Subject: For Commissioners 
 
Please share this invitation with Commissioners. I need a number of how many will come to the 
dedication. Meals are free. Get me a count ASAP. This includes you, Ronnie, and Vickie.  
 
Thank you! 
Linda  

The dedication ceremony for the Dave and Comer King-Jackson Memorial Road will 
be held at 3 PM, on Sunday, November 10th, at Adel Church of God, large building 
behind the Church. We need to know if you plan to attend, so meal reservations can be 
ordered.  
 
If any Commissioner wants speak, let me know.  
 
This historic recognition for a prominent Cook County African American  family of the 
early-to mid-1900s is being sponsored by the Cook County Historical Society, in 
conjunction with the Jackson and King families.  
 
RSVP as soon as possible: Linda W. Meadows, at 229-561-1492 
 


